RADIO
STATION

Phone 980

NEAL BUNN, GENERAL MANAGER

WALNUT RIDGE, ARKANSAS

March 20, 1953

Mr, J. W. Brauner

23 Howard Avenue
Williamsville, New York
Dear Sir:

Thanks very much for y6ur complete report on
the reception of KRLW there in williahksville, N.Y.,
and also for your continued effertlto do so for the
past five months.

The times you give in your report agree with
those of my log . I continued the past the regulay
check time as I was checking my modulation monotor
with a scope. I cut the earrier at 5:25: 45,

The announcment made at the breaks in the tone
was, This is KRLW Walnut Ridge, Ark. On the aif
for frequency check with the Commerical Radio Momnotor
Company of Kansas City, Mo.

Thinks again for the report.

g

eonard L. Ringle, Jr,.
Chief Engineer

1320 ke — “The Popular Voice Of Northeast Arkansas” — 1000 Watts




